
Page 1 of 1

To whom it may concern

Joe Olejnik

“I have worked closely with Joe during his business development role while with the Australian
Small Scale Offerings Board and have known him as a colleague ever since. Joe is a very hard
working, focussed and totally dependable executive. He has fulfilled a number of business
development roles with great success and I have no reservation in recommending Joe to a
future employer. If had a role for him in my organisation I would hire him”

Please feel free to contact me directly should you require any further information.

Yours faithfully

Dan Liszka
Managing Director


